
Application for a Variation of a Premises Licence under the Licensing Act 2003 
– Bodega El Rincon Dominicana, 511 Seven Sisters Road, London, N15 – 21 

September 2021 
 
As the representations in relation to the application for a variation of a premises 
licence at Bodega El Rincon Dominicana, 511 Seven Sisters Road, London, N15 
were withdrawn, the licensing authority was not required to hold a hearing. As such, 
the application was not considered at the Special Licensing Sub-Committee meeting 
on 21 September 2021 and would be decided by officers under delegated authority.  
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